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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answers which will be included in an addendum that will 
be circulated at the meeting: 
 
(a) Councillor G. Theobald 
 

“In relation to the proposed new permanent traveller site at Horsdean: 

 
1)  What is the estimated cost of the pumping station and piping under the A27 to 

connect the proposed traveller site to the mains sewer system in Patcham? 
2)  How much money has been spent so far on the planning application and 

preparatory work for the proposed new traveller site and has this come from the 
Council’s general fund or from the Government grant for the site? 

3) What is the estimated final total cost of the proposed new traveller site? 
4)  Bearing in mind that it is a criminal offence to deliberately or accidentally pollute a 

controlled water zone such as that at Ewe Bottom, who will be liable if there is a 
contamination incident from the proposed new traveller site? 

5)  Have the Highways Agency been consulted about drilling under the A27 and, if 
so, what is their view about the effect this will have on the stability of the bank 
given that it is built on a coombe deposit?” 

  
Reply from Councillor West, Chair of the Environment, Transport & 
Sustainability Committee. 
 

 
(b) Councillor Hyde 

 
“What is the total value of the interest currently held on S.106 Developer 
Contributions?  Please also detail each instance of where S.106 interest has 
been spent between May 2011 and the present time and the original 
developer contribution that each relates to.” 
 
Reply from Councillor Mac Cafferty, Chair of the Planning Committee. 

 
 
(c) Councillor G. Theobald 

“As I understand that each of our library’s footfall is being collected can I 
please ask for the footfall per hour of each of our libraries for each of the last 
six months?” 

  
Reply from Councillor Bowden, Chair of the Economic Development & 
Culture Committee. 

 
 
(d) Councillor Cox 

“How much has the Council paid out in compensation in each of the last two 
financial years due to injuries to pedestrians caused by uneven pavements?” 

 
Reply from Councillor Davey, Lead Member for Transport. 
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